
County Commissioner Ruth Shack
73W. Flagler St.
Dade County Courthouse
Miami, FL 33130

Dear Ruth,

Last night at our monthly meeting of the Arch Creek Trust
heard the wonderful news of your work to secure a full tie di
for the Ac Creek Park begi nin with the new fiscal year inOctober. Please know that we have also made contact with staffOthe courty inan effort for cooperative support between the cot
and the city of North Miami regarding possible hoiusing for thisdirector.

Those in attendance were so excited about this news that tdcided to ask you to addrss our nxt neeting which we are sch
or next Iondy, June 15 here at the church. The idea would beinvite you atnd a county staff person of your choosing to suggesways in which the Arch Creek Trust and the county might continutheir cooperative efforts in the future, Perhaps you would hava better dea for a mor appropriate subject, if so, fine,

Please let me know as soon as possible whether or not you
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ulbe able to accept this invitation. While we expect an adequate tout, we would want to work very hard to that end and will need leto do so. Thank you for your continuing interest in the ArcCreek Area.

Sincerely yours,
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c to: M Harwitz

Rev. Charles L Eastnan
Vice President,
Arch Creek Trust

Mal 9 1981


